
Tuesday 18th July 

5-7pm 
The party will be held outside. Entrance is £1.50 per child, 

parents are welcome to stay. The tuck shop will be open as 

well as popcorn and face painting. You are welcome to bring a 

picnic to enjoy at the party.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Please check the school facebook page and other messages from school if the 

weather doesn’t look good. 


